

The Edge

Monthly Newsletter

Vol.23 Issue 54, January 2009

Happy New Year!!

A lot has happened over the month of December for us here at The Edge. We attended the Christmas Craft Sale at The Legion on the 7th, which was a lovely event as always. Our booth, where we were taking pre orders for our DVD, The Columbia Rivers Edge Legacy, was set in a prime location right beside the entryway. The DVD, a fabulous compilation of Old Edgewood heritage pictures dating back to the 1920s, was a great success. The Edge has been working on this project since 2005 and would like to thank all who contributed to making it a reality. We have taken quite a few preorders for the CD and are in the process of filling each order. If you or anyone you know would like a copy of this excellent piece of Edgewood history please give us a call and place your order. We will be selling the CD on a 'print on demand' basis and welcome all of your orders. The cost of each CD is \$10.00.

We also celebrated Inonoaklin Edgewood Broadband's second birthday on December 12th, which was a delicious success. Thanks to all who attended. We look forward to the same time next year!



The Columbia River's Edge Legacy

Baby Steps to Inonoaklin Edgewood Broadband

Prepare your site for broadband service. Phone The Edge for site inspection and signal test strength.

Inonoaklin Edgewood broadband quote is based on site and signal test. Quote is NOT an invoice and therefore prices are subject to changes.

Pay invoice at The Edge before installation.

Phone Okanagan Net for your user name and password. Their telephone number is 250-860-2699, extension 109. Ask for Chris.

Call The Edge when you have your user name and password.

Radio is installed at your house.

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C. VOG 1J0 Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax: 250-269-7591 E-mail: edge@edgeconnection.ca

















